Chip fuses

USN is a combination fuse for protection against overcurrent and overtemperature. With the UAI
, SCHURTER offers a pulse and temperature resistant chip fuse with slow release
characteristics for applications in which aging resistance and maximum reliability have the
highest priority. These have been specially developed for precise and low-loss overcurrent
protection in secondary circuits. Six different types in chip sizes from to guarantee compact
and effective protection in the event of a fault. Depending on the version and rated voltage, a
breaking capacity of up to A reached. These remarkably high values and the wide range of
variants of these chip fuses enable a large number of applications. The chip fuses are
particularly suitable for mobile and battery-operated devices in sensor technology and
industrial electronics. Their solid construction also makes them particularly resistant to
vibrations and pulse loads. Furthermore, the partially gold-plated SMD contacts have a positive
influence on the wettability, storage time and contact quality of the chip fuses. SCHURTER
offers all chip fuses in small, medium and large packaging units and impresses with very
attractive prices, especially in the mass market. RTS is a particularly compact overtemperature
protection device for power semiconductors in SMD technology. With a power semiconductor e.
MOSFET the drain-source transmission resistance increases with rising temperatures, when
connected, which results in an increasing loss of power in the barrier layer. If the elements are
not sufficiently cooled - the high power density permits cooling - the power loss output in the
form of heat can no longer be sufficiently dissipated, which also increases the transmission
resistance. Success for and together with our customers is our permanent incentive. We are
accustomed to being innovative to meet challenges in diverse markets. Further, customers
profit from excellent service and short delivery times thanks to a well-organized international
network of Group companies and distributors. Info Center. Landing Pages. Chip fuses USN is a
combination fuse for protection against overcurrent and overtemperature USN is a combination
fuse for protection against overcurrent and overtemperature Datasheet USN Chip fuse for
highest demands With the UAI , SCHURTER offers a pulse and temperature resistant chip fuse
with slow release characteristics for applications in which aging resistance and maximum
reliability have the highest priority. Datasheet UAI Exemplary part photo depending on part no.
Swipe to the left and right for more options. Datasheet USF Datasheet USFF Datasheet UST
Protection against excessive temperature and overcurrent. Datasheet USN Datasheet RTS.
Datasheet USI Chip fuse for highest demands. Thermal Runaway With a power semiconductor
e. This process escalates and ultimately leads to destruction of the component. Thermal
Protection. Safety is our Business. Application Note PoE English. White Paper Battery
Protection. White Paper Sensor Protection. White Paper Fuse Selection. Product Overview
Fuses. Application Note Protection against thermal runnaway. Application Note Thermofuse.
General Product Information - Fuseholders. Contact request. Search for the part s number you
wish to receive samples. Or, visit the sample center page. Access specifications, certifications,
check availability and order parts below. Littelfuse, Inc. We use cookies to collect information
about how you interact with our website and to remember you. We use this information to
improve and customize your browsing experience and for analytics about our visitors on this
website and other media. To find out more about the cookies we use, see our Privacy Policy. By
continuing, you agree to the use of our cookies. By selecting among and accepting to our use
of the cookie categories below, you direct Littelfuse to store cookies on your device and
disclose information as described in our Privacy Policy. If you do not direct us to collect any
categories of cookies, a single essential cookie will be used in your browser to remember your
preference not to be tracked. When you use our website, we collect personal data about you
and your use of the Website, through cookies and analytics tools. We may also collect personal
data such as your name, job title, company name, address, email address and telephone
number either directly from you or by combining information we collect through other sources.
Because Littelfuse respects your right to privacy, you can choose to modify the cookies option
and disallow some of them. Click on the different category headings to learn more and change
default settings. However, blocking some types of cookies may impact your experience of the
site and the services we are able to offer. There are cookies which are needed for our website,
applications or services to function properly. For example, these cookies remember your
preference not to be tracked and identify trusted web traffic. These cookies collect information
about how visitors and users use our website, applications, and services. These cookies enable
us to improve our website, for instance, by ensuring that users are finding the required
information. These cookies don't collect information that identifies a visitor or user. All
information collected by these cookies is aggregated and anonymous. These cookies allow our
website, applications and services to remember choices you make such as your preferred
language and provide enhanced, more personal features. They may also be used to provide
services you have asked for. The information these cookies collect may be anonymized and

they cannot track your browsing activity on other websites. These cookies are used to deliver
advertising that may be relevant to you and your interests. They are also used to limit the
number of times you see an advertisement as well as help measure the effectiveness of an
advertising campaign. They remember that you have visited a website and this information is
shared with other organizations such as advertisers. Products Automotive Sensors Automotive
Sensors Littelfuse Automotive Sensor Products offer a wide range of sensors for use in
monitoring various vehicular functions in the areas of passenger safety, comfort and
convenience plus vehicle powertrain, chassis and emission applications. Chassis Comfort and
Convenience. Emissions Passenger Safety. Powertrain xEV Sensors. Littelfuse battery
management devices provide methods of conserving battery power, protecting against
over-discharge, combining and protecting auxiliary equipment such as liftgate motors.
Littelfuse battery mini-Breakers provide battery cell protection for high-capacity Lithium
Polymer and prismatic cells. Metal Hybrid Protection. Electrical sockets, plugs and coils used
for connection of a truck and trailer on commercial vehicles or caravans for 12 and 24V
systems. Connector Accessories Greycon Connectors. Common Mode Noise Filters CMF
attenuate common mode noise in differential and balanced transmission, and power supply and
audio lines. Littelfuse offers a comprehensive line of fuse blocks, fuse holders, and fuse
accessories for automotive, electronic, and electrical markets. Fusible Switches and Panels
Fusible Switches and Panels Provide a complete, one-piece solution for easy procurement and
code compliance. Dissipate high voltage transients through a contained plasma gas with high
surge capability, low capacitance and small size. Magnetic sensing products utilizing Reed and
Hall Effect technologies, with custom solutions available. Low capacitance polymer base
product for protecting high speed data circuit from ESD damage and maintaining data integrity.
Polymer-enhanced, precision Zener diodes that offer resettable protection against multi-Watt
fault events without the need for multi-Watt heat sinks. Power Semiconductors Power
Semiconductors High reliability power semiconductors utilize the latest technology. Stacks,
Subsystems, and Assemblies Bare Die. TD and Chip Telecom. Our surge protection devices
SPDs and modules are designed to provide protection from transient overvoltage. They are
thermally-protected and built with high-quality, dependable materials. Features
manually-operated, foot-operated, and mechanically-operated switches; and switches operated
by temperature or pressure. Reliable standard and thermal protected varistor, available in a
variety of forms, surge current capability up to 70, Amp. Radial Leaded Specialty Surface Mount.
Thermally Protected. Custom Circuit Protection Solutions. Electronic Testing Services. Need the
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